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Sent: Tuesday, March 25, 2025 6:31 PM
To: House Judiciary Committee
Subject: Meeting on March 26
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To whom it may concern:. 
 
As a law abiding gun owner and a member. for years of a local gun club  whose members 
include.doctors, lawyers, dentist,etc. I feel that the laws that are made are not strict enough for those 
individuals who misuse guns, instead the focus is on all gun owners, who buy their guns legally. 
Criminals don't have to go through a 7 day waiting period or a background check, whatsoever. 
 
Although I am not physically able to attend the meeting tomorrow, I appreciate you reading this email 
and hope that some consideration will be given to the lawful gun owners. 
 
John Langello 


